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Dear Andy, 
 
Aberdeen City Council Creative Funding 2018/19 – Application Outcome 
 
Following the meeting of the Creative Funding panel, it is with regret that I write to 
inform you that your application has been unsuccessful in this application round.   
 
Whilst recognising the organisations quality of work to date, it was felt the application 
as presented was underdeveloped and was lacking the required level of detail to 
make a strong case for support at this time. 
 
The Panel felt it would be beneficial to have more information about your target 
groups, topics of the workshops and more detail about technologies used. They also 
wanted to highlight that in line with the guidelines Creative Funding is for project 
costs (short term rental for a project or hire of equipment) and not organisational 
costs (rental for a year, accountancy or to buy equipment).  
 
The Panel would encourage you to develop the proposal further in light of the 
feedback and reapply with a more detailed application next year. 
 
I appreciate this outcome will be disappointing, if you have any questions relating to 
this feedback and/or a future application, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Elspeth Winram 
Cultural Planning Officer 
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